
Annual Summit 2018
Police Civilian Internal Affairs Review Commission 

(PCIARC) 

We are pleased to announce the 2018 PCIARC Annual Summit.  Every year the PCIARC engages with 
the community to provide updates on the work they do and to hear from the people they serve.

We invite you to come…
• Learn about the changes to the PCIARC ordinance
• Hear the highlights from the first year of implementation
• Meet your new Commissioners
• Meet the new PCIARC Coordinator and the Deputy Director of Human Rights

Tuesday, November 13
Doors Open at 5:30P.M.

6:00P.M. - 8:00P.M.
Mitchell Hamline Law School

875 Summit Ave
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Contact us at: civilianreview@ci.stpaul.mn.us or (651) 266-8970

Established in 1994, the Police Civilian Internal Affairs Review Commission (PCIARC) reviews and makes disciplinary and policy
 recommendations to the Saint Paul Chief of Police on all civilian initiated police conduct complaints.
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